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Site Visit Report 

 

Overview: 

 
On September 20, 2016, UNDP site engineer conducted a site visit for the interested 

bidders related to the Construction of Irrigation Canal in Kfarnabrakh. 

The meeting point was in front of Kfarnabrakh municipality at 10:30 am. 

 

Visit Plan: 

 
At 10:30 in the morning, 12 interested bidders were waiting in front of the municipality, 

and ready to start the field visit along with UNDP. 

The visit plan was scheduled as the following: 

 

Time Description 

10:30 -11:00 
Meeting in Kfarnabrakh municipality to provide the 

bidders a general overview about the project objectives. 

11:00-13:00 
Site visit to several agricultural roads in Kfarnabrakh, 

where the irrigation canals will be constructed. 

 

 

During the visit, UNDP explained to the bidders the importance of coordinating with the 

Municipality and the local community since this project’s main objective is to support the 

village and also this will facilitate the contractor to finish the project on time.  

 

UNDP focused on the need for the bidders to consider in their work plan the weather 

conditions in the winter season and to understand the type of project due to the 

topography of the land since it will be more manpower oriented and less equipment 

which will affect the production and schedule of the project. Therefore, they were 

encouraged to submit their work plan in line with the deadline set in the ITB.   

 

In addition, the bidders were encouraged to visit the site again and will be assisted by the 

municipality if needed to have a better assessment for pricing the bid.  

 


